

August 25, 2025

Mr. Jon McCraw City of Diamondhead 5000 Diamondhead Cir. Diamondhead, MS 39525

RE: Gulf Regional Planning Commission Board of Commissioners

Dear Mr. McCraw,

Our records indicate that the term of the City of Diamondhead's representative to the Gulf Regional Planning Commission expires at the end of October.

Per the Commission's statutory authority, a City may appoint a member for a term of office for three (3) years. We request that the City submit formal documentation to appoint a representative.

We thank you for your continued support of our organization, the regional metropolitan planning organization, and your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, don't hesitate to contact me at (228) 864-1167.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Yarrow

Gulf Regional Planning Commission